
  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR ​3 ​ANCIENT EGYPTIAN VIRTUAL ​WOW  DAY – Wednesday 21st October 2020 
 
We are very​ ​excited to let you know that we have arranged a Virtual Ancient Egyptian day with 
History Off The Page to bring Ancient Egypt to life! 
 
On this day your child, through different activities, will experience life as it would have been 
living during 14th century B.C.  
The children will have the opportunity to explore events, issues and beliefs of the time, 
including: 
• Tutankhamun’s life and death 
• Egyptian religious beliefs 
• Egyptian burial beliefs and rituals 
• How Tutankhamun’s tomb was prepared, and how it was unusual compared to others 
• Contrasts between Tutankhamun’s reign and that of his father, Akhenaten 
• Tutankhamun’s lack of an heir, and his unusual successor 
By the end of the day they will have a really good idea of how it felt to be an Egyptian at this 
time. 
 
A simple white costume will help your child really feel part of the day. Please see the 
attached guidelines, especially the part about not coming as a particular character. 
 
We wish to thank our generous PTA who have agreed to partially fund this experience. 
However, we will need a contribution of £2.20 for each child, paid via parent pay by Monday 
19th October 2020,  in order to cover the full cost of the event. Such contributions from parents 
are voluntary, however if a number of parents feel unable to make a contribution then the day 
may not be able to go ahead. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 3 Team 

Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher) 
  
The Firs Lower School • Station Road, Ampthill, Bedford MK45 2QR 
Telephone: (01525) 402735  
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